
NOTICE OF MEETING
The Shaler Area School District

has scheduled a Special
Meeting

on Wednesday, February 21st,
5:00 PM,

1800 Mount Royal Boulevard,
Glenshaw, PA 15116.

The purpose of this meeting is
to review candidates for the
vacancy on its Board of School
Directors  for  an  unexpired
term ending the first Monday
in  December  2025.   The
meeting  will  be  held  via  a
remote meeting platform and
in  person.  Information
regarding the specifics of the
platform will be posted to the
district  website  at
sasd.k12.pa.us  on  February
19th, 2024.

Sherri M. Jaffee
Board Secretary


